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While the homeless crisis is an issue that clearly needs to be addressed, relocating the homeless
population to our public parks is not the answer. This is where our children play. I pay my taxes that
fund these parks and pay for the right to enjoy this public area. If our right to peaceful enjoyment of
these public places are going to be taken away then so should the taxes that we pay for something
we can no longer enjoy. Portland is a beautiful city and we need to preserve it. There needs to be a
better solution.
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